
-----Original Message----- 

From: Aubrey Hendry 

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 9:08 PM 

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward6 

Subject: Garbage collection 

 

Hi Mr. Bostrom, 

I wanted to reach out to you and let you know that I appreciate my right to select my own garbage 

company. My garbage company Garbageman answers my calls, drives through our small alley, takes 

care of the environment and works each day to provide excellent service. We have never had a problem 

with them.  

Please consider this as you talk with council members about providing city wide garbage collection. 

Thank you, 

 

Aubrey Hendry  

6xx Cottage Ave E 

Saint Paul MN 55106 

 

 

Phone messdages: 

Ardis Rasmussen and Ruthann Eberle from 15xx Margaret Street are both AGAINST organized trash. 

 

David Wenzer from 8xx E Sherwood Ave is AGAINST organized trash. 

 

Scott Hamilton 

15xx Chelmsford 

Opposed to organized trash. The City shouldn’t dictate what we should do. We can organize ourselves, 

and we do.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


